
 
 

NAHMA Welcomes Juliana Bilowich 
 
Alexandria, Va., Dec. 1, 2016 ― Juliana Bilowich joins the National Affordable Housing Management 
Association (NAHMA) as its new coordinator of government affairs effective immediately. 
 
Bilowich comes to NAHMA from the Maryland Public Interest Research Group, where she managed 
statewide issues campaigns. She has past experience working as a congressional intern. Additionally, she 
gained service experience while working as a teaching assistant in Morocco, as well as a construction 
crew leader for Habitat for Humanity, and on a farmer training program in Northern New Mexico.  
 
“We are very happy to have Juliana join us at NAHMA,” Kris Cook, CAE, NAHMA executive director, said. 
“Her past experience will bring knowledge and expertise to our advocacy efforts and all of our 
government affairs activities.” 
 
As coordinator of government affairs, Bilowich will be an advocate for NAHMA’s policy positions and will 
meet with Capitol Hill and federal agency staff to convey those positions. She will facilitate the 
development of public policy positons in coordination with the association’s director of government 
affairs, committee chairs, members and board of directors. Bilowich will track and monitor federal 
legislation and regulations related to affordable housing. Additionally, she will distribute legislative and 
regulatory information to members and serve as a point of contact on government affairs issues, among 
other duties. 
 
Bilowich can be reached by calling 703-683-8630, ext. 116 or emailing jbilowich@nahma.org. 
 
NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of multifamily 
property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable housing. NAHMA 
supports legislative and regulatory policy that promotes the development and preservation of decent 
and safe affordable housing, is a vital resource for technical education and information and fosters 
strategic relations between government and industry. Founded in 1990, NAHMA’s membership today 
includes the industry’s most distinguished multifamily owners and management companies. Visit 
www.nahma.org for more information. 
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